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Answers to engineers review comments 

1.       Here is the annex plat for the sewer district. This will also be sent to Lance at the sewer district. 
2.       Owner has researched and has been told this does not need to be taken out of Agricultural 

Protection Easement 
3.       Owner is in the process of getting secondary water connection approval. 
4.       Owner will keep the 54 foot distance. 
5.       Improvements will be escrowed. 
6.       Permit will be requested if there is any work done in the right of way. 
7.       Will be addressed at time of building. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tyler Knight    PLS 

Landmark Surveying Inc. 

4646 S. 3500 W. West Haven, UT 84401 

ph. 801-731-4075 

tyler@landmarksurveyutah.com 

www.landmarksurveyutah.com 
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